
Notice from Don Cheeseman  

on behalf of AMF 

April 4, 2016 

The Anglican Men's Fellowship held their second meeting at the Northern 
Apostles on April 16.   

We are growing!  8 the first meeting 12 the second meeting!   

That's 50% growth!  Let's plan for a further 50% to 18 at the third  

meeting on May 21, 9 am to 10 am at Christ Church Cathedral.  

Good Friends, Good Food, and Good Fellowship, Blessed by God!   

Men's Fellowship 

Growing in the Lord ! 

Be at the growing table on May 21 at the 

Cathedral at 9:00 AM 
   

  


